
Hello Class of 2020,  

My name is Noah Frank, and I am a sophomore from Ho-Ho-Kus, New Jersey. Some 

clubs I am involved in include Model UN, Hillel, J Street U, Dickinson Democrats, Game Club, 

Film Club, and of course, serving as your first-year senator. These clubs help give me dimension 

as I seek to represent all of our views in the senate.  

 Last year, I said it was important for our class to stay engaged in campus life, and to be 

involved in the decisions of the college. As your senator last year, I made sure the concerns of 

our class were addressed, particularly in the realm of academic requirements for majors and in 

the debate to reform the P.E credit. 

By continuing to make sure our voices are heard at the decision-making level, we can 

ensure that our time at Dickinson is enjoyable and well spent. If we have ideas on how clubs 

could be better run, or how academic standards could be improved, or even on how to improve 

campus facilities, we need to be able to effectively advocate for them both among our peers and 

before the administration.  

This is why I have chosen to again run to be your class senator. If I am elected, I will be 

open to all ideas on how to improve life at Dickinson. Any idea you may have that could 

improve life at Dickinson can be acted on given the proper attention and consideration. My job 

as a class senator would was to make sure our ideas are noticed and considered. I hope that you 

will trust me to do so again.   

Thank you for your consideration and make sure to vote for Noah Frank!          

 


